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Town of Hamilton

Historic District Commission

Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Hamilton Historic District Commission will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, April 5, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Memorial Room
at Hamilton Town Hall (577 Bay Road) for the petition for a Certificate
of Appropriateness for Chris and Karen Doggett for a kitchen
remodeling/renovation project at 604 Bay Road which proposes to
modify the configuration of the existing kitchen (built in 1997),
conversion of a screen porch to a four-season space, and to extend the
existing structure's footprint outwards (south-facing) by approximately
three feet. All proposed modifications are intended from an external
perspective to resemble the design elements of the original portion of the
home as closely as possible. The application and plans are available at
Town Hall in the Building Department and the Community Project
Coordinator’s Office for review.



